
 
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

AWARD OF CONTRACT RECOMMENDATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR DISTRICT MECHANICAL/HVAC SERVICES 

RFP 12-008 – OPENED ON 6/14/2012 

 

 

On June 1, 2012, a request for proposal was issued for Supplemental District Mechanical/HVAC 

Services. Two proposals were received.  

 

Due to the volume of services needed and possible time delays in receiving these services, the Purchasing 

Department is recommending contracts be issued to Elite Comfort Heating and Air Conditioning  as the 

primary award and The Bosworth Company as the secondary award for providing the District 

Mechanical/HVAC services.  

 

Sincerely,  

Rebecca Mull, RTSBA  

Director of Purchasing 


